
PUBLIC NOTICE 

Notice of Proposed Change in Schedule 

To patrons of Liberty Utilities (Midstates Natural Gas) Corp. d/b/a Liberty Utilities d/b/a Liberty-
Midstates Gas 

Liberty Utilities (Midstates Natural Gas) Corp. d/b/a Liberty Utilities d/b/a Liberty-Midstates Gas (the 
“Company”) hereby gives notice to the public that it has filed with the Illinois Commerce Commission a 
proposed change in its base rates for gas service throughout its service area in Illinois and that said 
change includes flat rate monthly facilities charges and distribution rates. The proposed rate changes 
reflect a total bill increase of $15.82, or 18.4%, for an average residential customer with monthly usage 
of 60 Ccf. For commercial and industrial service customers, the bill increase is estimated to be an 
average of 18% for small service customers and 10% for medium to large service customers. 

A copy of the proposed change in schedule may be inspected by any interested party at any Illinois 
business office of the Company or on the Company’s website, www.libertyenergyandwater.com. 

Customers should be advised that the Commission may alter or amend the rates or conditions of service 
after hearings held pursuant to 83 Ill. Adm. Code 200 and may increase or decrease individual rates in 
amounts other than those requested by the Company.  

All parties interested in this matter may obtain information with respect thereto either directly from the 
Company or by addressing the Chief Clerk of the Illinois Commerce Commission, 527 East Capitol 
Avenue, Springfield, Illinois 62706. 

Liberty Utilities (Midstates Natural Gas) Corp. d/b/a Liberty Utilities d/b/a Liberty-Midstates Gas 
By: Dana Liner 
Manager, Rates and Regulatory Affairs 
 


